
Marvin “Woody” Worthington
1824 Sterling Ranch Dr., Gardnerville, NV 89410

775-230-1402
worthingtonwoody@gmail.com

February 23, 2024

Board of Agriculture
Nevada Department of Agriculture
Attn: JJ Goicoechea, jgoicoechea@agri.nv.gov ;
Holly Rincon, h.rincon@agri.nv.gov
405 South 21st Street
Sparks, NV 89431

Re: Resignation from the Board of Agriculture

Dear Director and Ms. Rincon,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing today to inform you of my decision to resign from the
Board of Agriculture, effective March 1, 2024.

I have accepted a new job opportunity that demands a significant portion of my time and
commitment. Regrettably, this leaves me unable to continue serving on the board effectively.

I want to express my sincere gratitude for the opportunity to be a part of the Nevada Department
of Agriculture Board and to contribute to the agricultural community of this great state of
Nevada. It has been a pleasure working alongside dedicated individuals like yourselves over the
past several years.

Please convey my best wishes to the entire board and staff. I have every confidence in the
continued success of the department and its endeavors.

Thank you once again for the privilege of serving on the Board of Agriculture

Warm regards,

Marvin “Woody” Worthington
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